
Integrity Plumbing changed out the back flow valve 
mandated by Lee County today. As indicated in their 
estimate our water would be shut off from 9-5 and our 
water went on exactly @ 5:00. Larry and Ken Doolin 
observed the work and reported a good job. The few 
residents that called the office had neglected to check 
their door for the notice that was taken around to 
everyone on Friday. 

It was a successful day as Larry had the opportunity 
to replace four valves that were causing problems. 
Many thanks to Bill for working hard to find Integrity, 
Larry for a job well done, to Ken Doolin making 
himself available to help where ever it was needed and 
Paul Lacourse for posting signs. 

Our board is working together to make Mobile Manor a 
better place. 

Thank you. 

Beverly Boylan 

 


